
CMF releases document analyzing potential impact of 

new life annuity advance payments 

October 4, 2021 – The Financial Market Commission (CMF) has released a document 

that analyzes the potential impact of new life annuity advance payments 

according to the bill that is currently in its second legislative procedure in the Senate. 

This document, originally presented last Friday before the Financial Stability Board, is 

now available to the public. 
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